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Milan, 23 November 2018 - Il Sole 24 Ore S.p.A. announces that the 

Board of Directors of the Company, at its meeting held on 23 

November 2018, under the chairmanship of Edoardo Garrone, took 

note of the notice of conclusion of the investigations pursuant to art. 

415-bis of the Italian Criminal Code, received by the Company as a 

result of the administrative offences covered by Legislative Decree 

231/01 in the frame of criminal proceedings no. 5783/2017, and 

resolved to complete the reviews and assessments in progress with the 

aid of independent experts, in order to continue with the actions 

previously undertaken, and to take the necessary and appropriate steps 

to safeguard the Company and its shareholders, including an action for 

liability. 

 

This press release is available on the Company website 

www.gruppo24ore.com.  
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